
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

June 2024 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



 Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lesley – 18th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ron – 29th 

 

 

Wishing you a very happy birthday x 

  



A little preview of what we 

got up to in May… 
We celebrated the birthdays of Polly, Dot, Phylis, Audrey 

P and Joan I. 

 

May sees us continuing our trip around the world by 

heading to Italy where we enjoyed virtual tours around 

Italy including Venice.  We also had a virtual concert 

from Luciano Pavarotti. 

 

We had a lovely time decorating biscuits and pizzas and 

enjoyed spaghetti Bolognese with garlic bread for our 

Italian themed meal.  This was followed by tiramisu. 

 

Due to the nice weather, we have been enjoying ice 

creams and choc ices. 

 

Our other activities have included Bingo, arts and crafts, 

a knitting circle and puzzles and games. 

 

Our outside entertainment included Peter Kneebone 

and a new singer, Rick, visited amazed us with his 

wonderful voice (we will be booking him again!). 

 



  



  



  



 
  



  



 



  





  



 

Coming up in the future 
 

In June we will be travelling to Germany where there will be 

more virtual tours and activities. 

 

We will also be including a euros 2024 themed sports day on 

Friday, 21st June.  Residents, staff and families can dress up in 

colours or kits to support a country and also take part in a few 

sports activities to win points (please see poster).  We are 

hoping lots of you will come along and take part and have fun 

with us.  It costs £1.00 per entry. 

 

We are having D-Day celebrations on Thursday, 6th June with a 

1940s singer and finger buffet.  We will also have Storm King 

come back to entertain us. 

 

 

*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their 

relatives to Blair Park. 

 

We would ask that you please park in the bays marked off in 

the car park. 



 

As we head into June our focus turns to warmer weather and 

the summer which means there will be more outdoor 

activities. 

 

With the garden completed we would like to be able to sit 

outside and use this fantastic new space (weather permitting).  

Please ensure your relative has a sunhat and sun cream which 

are labelled. 

 

We would be grateful for any donations of plants / flowerpots 

you may have to make the space even better. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your 

relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We are running very low on Bingo prizes so if you have 

anything suitable you could donate, it would be very much 

appreciated. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board 

when you come and visit your relative. 

 

We are asking for donations of clean, clear round plastic drinks 

bottles for a future activity.  There will be a box left in reception 

for these.  Thank you. 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


